
  

 

26 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Reception  Emily for some wonderful fluent reading this week 

St Cecilia  Nylah for having a great attitude to learning in all lessons 

St Bernadette Rosie for writing an incredible narrative about fear 

St Anthony Amelia for increased resilience in Maths 

St Christopher Shay for working hard in all subjects this week and participating well 

   in group work 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

Reception  Nicholas for always making good and sensible choices 

St Cecilia  Maxim for always being polite and kind 

St Bernadette Haydn for being an amazing role model and an absolute joy to teach 

St Anthony Colomba for sharing her musical talent at Mass 

St Christopher Fernando for showing courage and resilience in all areas of school life 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

Mass and Assembly 

 

It was lovely to welcome Fr Jithu to St Peter’s on Wednesday.  Thank you to him and 

Deacon Kevin, Fernando, Beta, Rosie, Dexter, Amrita, Daisy, Conor and Estani.  It was good 

to see parents and parishioners joining with us; remember you are always welcome to join 

us at any Mass, the dates are on the date list and included in our newsletter. 

 

Wednesday 1 May 2024 St Anthony’s Class Mass 10.00 am St Peter’s old church.  

     All welcome. 

 

Assembly 

 

St Bernadette’s assembly will be on Friday 10 May 2024 NOT 3 May 2024 as advertised on 

last week’s date list. 

 

Attendance 

 

Congratulations to David who was the winner of our weekly draw. 
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Bluebell Run 

 

Every year the Saint Vincent de Paul Society hold a Bluebell run for older members of the 

parish.  Last year some of our children helped serve refreshments and were so amazing 

that we have been asked to help this year.  It is on Saturday 4 May 2024 from 3.00 pm to  

4.30 pm at the Pugin Rooms.  If your child can help, please see me for more details. 

 

Reminder : Bank Holiday 

 

Monday 6 May 2024 is a bank holiday so school will be closed on that day. 

 

Perform 

 

Next Tuesday Reception and St Cecilia’s classes will be participating in a workshop ‘Fables 

and Fairy Tales’ given by Perform. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


